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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are writing to inform you of a food bank collection taking place this week. 

 

Following the success of last year’s collection, we are again asking for donations for those 

less fortunate at Christmas time. 

 

If possible, please could you ask your son/daughter to bring in food donations and hand 

them to their form tutor.  There will be a prize for the house with the most amount of food 

collected. 

 

As it is nearly Christmas, the food bank is specifically for Christmas items such as selection 

boxes, Christmas puddings and chocolate.  The food bank will also accept other food items 

such as rice, tinned fruit and vegetables and instant mash. 

 

We thank you for your participation and hope you have a very Happy Christmas and New 

Year. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Canon Lee School Fundraisers 

 

 

 

  

  


